Dear Mr. Linnemeijer,
To whom it may concem.

The ILT confirms the NANDTB performed an ANDTBF-14 Rev 2 audit on 4 February 2025, with one ATO audit
sample at TiaT (28 February 2024). Nil findings.

The audit report and its attachments are present in the NANDTB document control system and were checked by
the ILT.

Best regards,

Inspectie Leefomgeving en Tra
Ministerie van Infrastructuur en Wat

Piet Spannemaker
Senior Inspector
Civil Aviation Authorities - The Netherlands

Kingsfordweg 1
1043 GN Amsterdam
P.O. Box 16191
2500 BD Den Haag
The Netherlands



